IMPORTANT NOTICE

Quorum was not achieved for Election of Directors on June 22, 2023
therefore, it has been reconvened to July 20, 2023 at 6:00pm at
Rancho Niguel Recreation Club.

If you have not voted and need a ballot, please contact the inspector
of election, Accurate Voting Services at:

ballot@accuratevotingservices.com

WWWw.accuratevotingservices.com/ballot-request/

Phone: 949-556-3936

You may also attend the meeting and receive a ballot then if you have
not voted.

We need 23 ballots to achieve quorum. Please vote in this election of
directors.

Thank you.



